
The First Presbyterian Church of Everett Parking Policy 

 

Parking at the First Presbyterian Church of Everett (north and alley spaces) is for members and 

member events. 

Members must display parking “window clings” on the lower front passenger side 

windshield.   

 

 

Temporary “paper passes” are required, by visitors or guests, always.   

Parking Passes may be obtained from the Church Office or the Coordinator of a meeting 

or event. 

 

Deliveries and Tradespeople (Plumbers, Electricians, etc. doing work at the Church) do not 

require parking passes. 

Those not displaying proper parking passes may be towed, at the owner’s expense. 

Towing of those not displaying proper parking passes is at the discretion of the Church 

Staff as guided by the Head of Staff. 

 

Parking passes are not required for: 

Sundays, Special Worship Services, Wednesday afternoon & evening for Dinner at the 

Bell, Weddings, Memorials 

Parking may be further restricted to parking only for specific events including but not limited 

to: 

Circle Meetings, Book Club, Senior Presbyterian Adult Ministry Lunches, Presbyterian 

Women Meetings, Presbytery Gatherings 


